January 19, 1972

Pros, Lr. H. Muller-Beck
. Director Researchk ju-ticcts
University of Tubingen

- Schlese

D - 74 Tublngen

Bern Helveth. Switzorluld

Dou' Hm;

_ Many thanks for your very interesting lettar of January 3, I
Am &0 pleased that you are continuing exparimonts on the fractun of
lthic materials., There will be increasisg need for this information.

. Dr. Sppth has opened many aveauss of subjects that need further
exploration and | am fortusale to have hie diesestation, Your appwach
of using basic technical dats on stome working will be far more re-
wardtng than the long sttribute lists aften encmboring zather than
&iding the cbhviocus. :

I am very much interested in the Swiss Neolithic hafted tools,
Your book on these artifacts will furnish much needsd information that
will be neconary to perform functional experimontu in cxperimental
archseology. When it is published, pleass kesp me iniqrmcd a8 to how
I may vbtain s copy. : 4 '

I have been corresponding with a man {n Zurich who je most
interested in the pre-history of Switzerland, particularly the Swiss :
Neolithic. His name is G. F. Wili, Bank of America, Zurich Branch,
14/16 Bearsenstrasse, Pastfach 974 8022 Zurich; you should have much
in common., He speat some time with Francois Bordes this last surnmer
working on a buris problem and Bordes sald he was a very nice man, 1
told him sbout you and he may have contacted you by nw. 1saw l‘tncoh
in. December while at a meeting in Illinois,’

i hava a little paper on the Chtuse Angle ag a Functional Fdga
that'] will emd you upon printing. 1 am pleased that you are cantfng'ﬁg :
vour work i the Arctic and do hops that you will some day find the
tipping flakea from a Dorset point, I am baffled with the technological
approach; it Appsare impossible, yet they did it??7

Evelyn and I send our bast wishes,

Doln Crabtree
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